
Can’t come to us?  
We can come to you! 

 
Most of our projects can be delivered at 
your school, giving you a flavor of the  

cathedral in the classroom! 
 

FREE assemblies are also available  
for schools within a 10 mile radius  

of Norwich 

Don’t forgot our behind the 
scenes tours... 
 

The Grand Tour  
KS1, 2 & 3 at £2.50 per pupil 
 
The Journey of Christian Life Tour 
KS1, 2 & 3 at £2.50 per pupil 
 
It’s a Monk’s Life! Day Programme 
KS2 & 3 at £155 for 35 pupils 
 
Noah and the Flood Day Programme 
KS1 & 2 at £155 for 35 pupils 
 
Self-guiding opportunities available at £1 
per pupil & trails at £1.50 per pupil  
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The education team 
 
Juliet Corbett 
Schools Officer 
 

01603 218320 
jcorbett@cathedral.org.uk 
 
Julia Jones 
Schools Administrator 
 

01603 218448 
jjones@cathedral.org.uk 
 
For further information on anything in the 
newsletter or our Schools Learning  
Programme please contact a member of 
the education team or visit the Cathedral 
website. 
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With autumn already here and the nights 
drawing in your school can help brighten 
up the season and bring some Christmas 
cheer to the Cathedral by taking part in 
our Christmas workshops.  
 

We are offering six Christmas art  
workshops with a view to exhibiting the 
children’s work in the Hostry. 
 

We took full advantage of the herb garden 

with schools this year and made  

quantities of lavender bags and herbal 

‘remedies’ with the children as part of 

their Benedictine Monks Days. 
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Welcome to the  
autumn term edition 
of our schools  
newsletter, we hope 
you had an  
enjoyable summer 
break! 

Three schools were 

lucky enough to be 

filmed during their 

visits. One school was 

enjoying a Norman in 

Norwich day and the 

other two were taking 

part in It’s a Monk’s 

Life. 

The footage will be included in a          
CD-ROM which will explore the story of 
the Bible and the Christian Year through 
our beautiful roof bosses. This exciting 
learning tool for schools will available 
next year. 
 
We hope you have a creative and  
cheerful term and we look forward to  
welcoming you soon! 
 
With Warm Regards 
 
Juliet Corbett 
Schools Officer  



Exhibit your school’s work at the Cathedral during 
Christmas! 
 

How would you like to display your school’s works of art 
in an exclusive exhibition in the Hostry Visitor & Educa-
tion Centre throughout December? 
 

We have special offer for six schools to work with a 
professional artist This will involve: 
 

 Creating life sized figures of the Holy Family and 
the animals in the stable 

 Making giant Christmas trees 
 Creating decorations to hang on the Hostry 

Christmas tree  
 Designing angels, stars, kings and shepherds as 

part of a giant mixed media collage  
 

This fantastic opportunity is for 30 children  
from years 3 – 6 
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Christmas 
Art Exhibition  

When do the sessions take 
place? 
 

The following dates are available 
from 10.00am – 2.00pm: 
 

Monday 12
th 

November 

Thursday 15
th
 November 

Tuesday 20
th 

November 

Thursday 22
nd 

November 

Tuesday 27
th 

November 

Thursday 29
th 

November 
 

How much does it cost? 
 

Only £1 per child and all adults are 
FREE 
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How do I book? 
 

Contact Julia Jones on: 
01603 218448 / 
jjones@cathedral.org.uk 
 

Due to limited numbers early 
booking is advised 


